
  

   
 

NOTICE OF OPEN ASSESSMENT ROLL  
Open Book at Tustin Fire Station  
April 30, 2025   3:00pm-5:00pm  

  
Appraisal Consultants, Inc. will be conducting the Open Book meetings via phone this year. 

Please call the assessor during their regular business hours (Monday-Friday, 8:00a to 4:30p). You may 
call any time after receiving your assessment notice, but no later than seven (7) days prior to the Board 
of Review, to conduct your Open Book Meeting. If the assessor is not available at the time of your call, 
they will make every effort to return your call within 24 hours. When leaving a message please provide 
your name, phone number, the Municipality in which the property is located, and the Tax Key Number 
from your assessment notice or tax bill. Contact information is listed below.  

 
Associated Appraisal Consultants, Inc. 

PO Box 440 
Greenville, WI 54942 

920-749-1995 
Email: info.apraz@gmail.com 

  
Preliminary 2025 Assessment Rolls and Department of Revenue instructional materials are available at 
the following link:  
  

https://www.apraz.com/assessment-roll/  
  

Notice is further given that the Board of Review for the Town of Bloomfield shall hold its meeting on 
May 20th, 2025 from 4:00p to 6:00pm at the Fire Station in Tustin. Procedural requirements for Board 
of Review will be posted prior to that date, or contact your Town Clerk at 920-843-1416.  
                      
 
 
 

Amy Smith, Clerk  
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